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Miss Wimperis says....
Welcome back after the summer break. Our teachers

have been working hard to make sure the classrooms are

a wonderful learning environment for your children. I

would like to welcome all the new families that have

joined us in EYFS and across the school. I am looking

forward to an outstanding year at Westwood! 

What's been happening this week?

Our Word of
the Week:

Welcome

Attendance
Champions!

Year 3 
91.7%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

This week, our children have been revisiting British Values and what they

mean to us.  Each class has produced some wonderful writing and beautiful

artwork inspired by a British Value!



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

You may have seen on the news that some schools have been asked to
close due to concerns about RAAC concrete. We have undertaken visual

inspections and there is no sign of RAAC in our building. Please rest
assured that we are monitoring this situation closely and undertaking

monitoring and inspection in line with DFE requirements. Should you wish
to find out further information, a letter with further information can be

found on the Harmony Trust website.

Stars of the week!
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